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Comments: Dear Forest Service representatives , 

 

I eagerly anticipate my opportunity to kayak the unique Class III-IV roadside and Class IV-V wilderness

whitewater on Piru Creek. 

 

I frequently travel with my family from Sacramento to Los Angeles to visit family members.  As an avid

Whitewater kayaker, I always hope to kayak new -to-me Rivers while in the Los Angeles region. Unfortunately

this is generally impossible. The fantastic rivers of the Kern River drainage are too far away and the  flows on

rivers within the Metropolitan Southern California Region,  are generally too unpredictable. 

 

If there were predictable flows on Piru Creek when Pyramid Dam is releasing water, I would certainly take

advantage of this opportunity to paddle. I would plan trips to Los Angeles each year to coincide with this release

so that I could kayak these purportedly fantastic stretches of white water while also visiting family. 

 

Thank you for your consideration of my interest in this recreational resource .

 

Sam Raskin

 


